
Robertswood Nursery News  08.11.19 
 

          
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Welcome back everyone! It was lovely to see all the children happy to come back to nursery and 
they have soon settled back into the daily routine well. 
 
We have also welcomed some new children into our nursery this week. They have all settled in 
well and it has been lovely to see all the other children showing them around the environment 
and introducing them to their friends. 
 
This week we have been talking a little bit about Diwali and the children enjoyed watching a short 
clip about all the celebrations. The children also had the opportunity to make a diva lamp using 
some clay. We are waiting for them to dry and then we can decorate them so that they can bring 
them home.  
 
 
We went over to the big hall for P.E. this week. We practised moving our bodies like animals such 
as elephants and giraffes. We talked about how big and strong elephants are and how they can 
pick up heavy things. We walked tall like giraffes and tried to reach up to the sky. We talked about 
how brilliant giraffes are at reaching to the top of the tree to get their food. 
  
  
 
Our book of the week will be ‘After the Storm’  
 
Our colour of the week will be ‘Purple’                          
 
Our number of the week will be ‘Six’ 
 
We are focussing on some of our sounds s, a, t, and p 
 
 
Unfortunately, we were unable to go to the library this week, but we will be going next week so please 
make sure to return your child’s book so they can choose a new one.  
 
Please can you make sure that your child’s coat and jumpers are labelled. 

 
We would like to wish you all a lovely weekend.  
  
 

Mrs Everett and the Nursery Team.    


